
Comment for planning application 22/03868/OUT
Application Number 22/03868/OUT

Location Land West Adj To Salt Way And West Of Bloxham Road Banbury

Proposal Development of up to 65 homes including open space provision, parking, landscaping,
drainage and associated works, with All Matters Reserved (appearance, landscaping, layout
and scale) except for Access

Case Officer  
 

Organisation
Name Barry Ridley

Address 7 Bateman Close,Banbury,OX16 9XQ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I absolutely object to the proposed planning application. My main concerns are as follows: 
 
1. The use of Tyrrell Road as the main through road to the new development is unrealistic. 
The current road is unsuitable for the current level of traffic and the amount of parked cars. 
As it stands, this road should already have double yellow lines to stop the congestion.  
 
2. Why has there not been more information made available to the residents of Bloxham 
Vale. There has been no letters, sign posting or other detailed media provided. If it hadn't 
been for a neighbour informing me of this application, I would have been unaware. Not 
everyone uses social media. 
 
How can residents make an informed decision/objection without consultation in a reasonable 
time frame. From the limited information I have, this application seems to have been raised 
on the quiet. I am happy to be informed otherwise. 
 
Regards  
 
Barry Ridley
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